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COMMON COUNCIL NEWS BULLETIN 
 
 
 
Common Council President Willie L. Hines, Jr. sponsored a resolution today, 
congratulating Ambassador Mark Green on his new appointment as head American 
diplomat to the Republic of Tanzania. Milwaukee entered into a Sister Cities 
International agreement with Morogoro, Tanzania in May and a special signing ceremony 
was held August 3 at African World Festival in Milwaukee with the mayor of Morogoro 
and other Tanzanian officials. President Hines offers the resolution and his best wishes 
for success to Ambassador Green on behalf of the Common Council and the City of 
Milwaukee. 
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